

not formatted

2020-06-01 OC ZOOM Chat

00:14:32 Peter T: [http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

00:18:06 Peter T: Number of registered attendees: 11

Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.

Elisa Brock, Jack Wells, Jenni Tarr , John Magor, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Malcolm Matthews, Melody Braithwaite, Peter Tippett, Skye Fitzpatrick , Susie Helson, Mark Helson, Andrew Wilkinson, Trevor Smith,

00:23:53 Peter T: Robin can enter your name at

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

00:27:48 Peter T: From Me to Everyone: 07:44 PM

Robin can enter your name at

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

00:28:37 Peter T: Thank you Robin

00:29:33 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8514 Date: 2020-05-26 20:30:42

Agenda item: TBT Accounts

Agenda details: Currently FinCoM pays TBT invoices which may include charges incurred by the DTE Board and Directors over which FinCom has no input, budget or control. FinCom is aware of the need to reduce costs. FinCom is planning to reduce their TBT costs by trying to use TBT time wisely.

Motion: Motion: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be paid by the Board.

Item by: Kathy Ernst

00:29:43 Skye Fitzpatrick: thank you To Melody Minute taker, Elisa Host Coral Chair

00:29:49 Peter T: Agenda can be found at

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

00:31:02 John:

[http://dte.org.au/minutes/2020-05-28%20Organising%20Committee%20Minutes\\_Fixed.pdf](http://dte.org.au/minutes/2020-05-28%20Organising%20Committee%20Minutes_Fixed.pdf) previous meeting minutes

00:31:31 Peter T:

Aaron Shipperlee, Coral Larke, Denise Banville, Elisa Brock, Jack Wells, Jenni Tarr , John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Melody Braithwaite, Peter Tippett, Robin MacPherson , Skye Fitzpatrick , Susie Helson, Mark Helson, Andrew Wilkinson, Trevor Smith,

00:32:21 Sue's iPad: who's got the background noise on

00:32:25 Peter T: Denise is still trying to connect

00:34:33 Peter T: Minutes

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-NgsA7XNaKJeZDOZ3dpqot-D9I5IZNmQW\\_e1laAqGvM/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-NgsA7XNaKJeZDOZ3dpqot-D9I5IZNmQW_e1laAqGvM/edit?usp=sharing)

00:37:09 Peter T: 9:29 he registered his name on data.dte

00:37:35 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8514 Date: 2020-05-26 20:30:42

Agenda item: TBT Accounts

Agenda details: Currently FinCoM pays TBT invoices which may include charges incurred by the DTE Board and Directors over which FinCom has no input, budget or control. FinCom is aware of the need to reduce costs. FinCom is planning to reduce their TBT costs by trying to use TBT time wisely.

Motion: Motion: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be paid by the Board.

Item by: Kathy Ernst

00:38:31 Peter T: Chair please use the agenda found at [http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

Or agenda only

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/agenda/aam.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/agenda/aam.php)

00:39:14 Peter T:

Chair please use the agenda found at

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/portal.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/portal.php)

Or agenda only

[http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current\\_meeting/agenda/aam.php](http://data.dte.org.au/meeting/current_meeting/agenda/aam.php)

00:39:38 Peter T:

Helps if we are all on the same page

00:41:59 Peter T:

I heard 500

00:42:16 Sue's iPad: could you please take hand down after being attended to

00:43:08 Peter T:

Robin and Malcom your hands are up ;-)

00:43:47 John Magor 1841: Troy's response to Kathy's email:

"Thank you for your email.

I have received multiple requests for new SharePoint user accounts from people CC'd into this email.

They each take about 20 minutes to create and send personalised on-boarding instructions. I hope to get to them soon and the other 500+ DTE emails in my inbox.

Regards

Troy"

00:44:10 Peter T:

and Denise has dialed in

00:46:08 Peter T: Denise Banville

00:46:22 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8514 Date: 2020-05-26 20:30:42

Agenda item: TBT Accounts

Agenda details: Currently FinCoM pays TBT invoices which may include charges incurred by the DTE Board and Directors over which FinCom has no input, budget or control. FinCom is aware of the need to reduce costs. FinCom is planning to reduce their TBT costs by trying to use TBT time wisely.

Motion: Motion: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be paid by the Board.

Item by: Kathy Ernst

00:49:12 Peter T: Good karma Aaron for pointing out someone had their hand up before you ;-)

00:53:57 Sue's iPad: hands down when finished thank you

00:55:10 Peter T: He would charge you for the time spent on the telephone.

00:56:49 Peter T: Does TBT want to be paid?

00:57:04 John: Surely this is an OC matter, if the OC is paying the bill.

00:57:34 Peter T: Any objections?

00:57:44 Peter T: Lets not nit pick this

00:58:22 Peter T: Moving on

00:58:41 Peter T:

That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be paid by the Board.

01:00:49 Peter T: Lets vote then

01:01:38 Peter T: an ammendment

01:01:51 Kathy Ernst: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be not be paid by the OC

01:02:38 Peter T: Fair enough

01:03:04 Sue's iPad: only the person putting the motion forward can make the amendment

01:03:09 Peter T:

I have my hand up

01:05:18 Peter T:

Chair we discuss 1 amendment at a time.

01:06:33 Peter T: YOU CANNOT DO THAT JOHN

1 motion/amendment at a time.

01:06:55 Peter T: Its a amendment

01:08:50 Peter T: Rule 33

If an amendment to an original motion is proposed, no second amendment may be considered until the first amendment is disposed of. (j

01:08:59 Peter T:

We are discussing an ammendment right now

01:12:27 Peter T: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be not be paid by the OC

01:12:42 Aaron Shipperlee: MOTION EDIT:

01:12:43 Aaron Shipperlee: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board).

01:13:38 Peter T: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be not be paid by the OC

01:15:31 Peter T: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to Board costs will be not be paid by the OC

01:16:49 Aaron Shipperlee: Aarons EDIT: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board).

01:20:59 A Human: brb

01:23:15 Denise: Doesn't Kathy's amendment need to be voted on. If its knocked back, then someone else can put a motion.

01:23:26 Kathy Ernst: That the OC requests two separate detailed invoices from TBT for (1) FinCoM and OC activities (includes annual auditing, advice to FinCoM, bookkeeper, OC work) and (2) DTE Board matters (includes costs incurred by the Board, Directors or other members delegated to act on behalf of the Board). The TBT invoice relating to OC costs will be paid by the OC

01:23:36 Sue's iPad: yes yes yes Denise

01:24:20 A Human: back

01:25:27 Peter T: I have a headache now. :-(

01:26:14 Peter T: How is the minute taker keeping up with this? lol.

01:26:17 Denise: :)

01:27:02 Peter T: What happened to

Agenda item ID: 8519 Date: 2020-05-28 17:18:53

Agenda item: Reports

Agenda details: Fincom Complaints Management Group New Auditor Group

Motion:

Item by:

01:28:11 John Magor 1841: If, as a group - we can split hairs to the level we have - we might actually be more successful than the synchrotron is at splitting extremely small matter(s).

01:28:48 Denise: How does this bring the Board back to the table??

01:28:51 Peter T:

Agenda item ID: 8520 Date: 2020-05-28 20:58:17

Agenda item: All OC Bank accounts to be reduced to \$300

Agenda details: A discussion

Motion: All OC funding be restored to the OC account leaving a maximum of \$300 per account

Item by: Robin Macpherson

01:31:21 Elisa Brock: Sue, please count my hand as up. (I can't raise it as host).

01:34:48 Elisa Brock: Matt on Elisa's computer :

I'd like to ask a question of Robin. Because I'm Elisa's computer also can't put my hand up.

01:35:23 Peter T: OC is using a lot of meeting time attempting to fix board issues.

:-)

There are other things the OC should be doing.

01:37:12 Peter T: Try \*9 if you are dialed in by telephone

01:37:29 Peter T: Yes, participants then raise hand will put it down

01:38:20 Peter T: Denise is having issues with her hand but is working on it

01:38:28 Peter T: Still upn Denise

01:38:45 Peter T: Gone. Well done!

01:40:12 Peter T: CHAIR - Scouse is in the house

01:40:45 Malcolm: supp question what is to happen to the balances as at 30th June 2020

01:42:32 Sue's iPad: hands down if finishedöÿ~,

01:42:36 John Magor 1841: For a Board with 38+ agenda items on the 'backlog', Directors no-showing to Board meetings arranged to deal with the backlog - and here we are again using OC time to address matters (as stated in the person bringing the motion) that are designed to address issues about the manner(s) in which the Board 'serve' the rest of the organisation.

(for the record - I actually agree with the aspect of this motion that's attempting to address 'Board matters' - but the OC oughtn't be hamstrung by an inefficiencies (or 'overstep') by the Board.

01:44:04 Peter T:

The board also needs an approved budget/resolution and if not then they are being naughty. What will happen then. Nothing. Just a lot of noise. Meanwhile the OC is not doing what it needs to do

01:44:58 John Magor 1841: Hear hear Skye!

01:46:04 Denise: The Board appears to be doing the wrong thing. 4 directors are not authorising spending ??

01:46:46 Denise: Keep it on the minutes. Was discussed. To be continued.

01:46:57 Peter T:

What a waste of time!

01:47:22 Peter T: This achieved nothing.

01:48:05 Elisa Brock: The motion was withdrawn. simple.

01:48:16 Skye Fitzpatrick: Robin put forward an agenda item which was robustly discussed by meeting and item was the N withdrawn by Robin

01:49:28 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8523 Date: 2020-05-30 19:48:37

Agenda item: Access to site June 2020 long weekend

Agenda details: To visit site over the June 2020 long weekend (11 - 13 June) to transport stuff to site and work on front gate repairs .

Motion: On June 1st NSW Covid-19 restrictions will be lifted so you can holiday anywhere in NSW & pubs, clubs, cafes and restaurants can have up to 50 customers. To gain access to site for the purpose of continuing repairs to front gate

Item by: Kevin Taylor

01:53:29 Denise: Hurray :)

01:54:00 Peter T: Kevin, the board passed something limiting people on site to 2 months. I hope they don't ,mess those on site around

01:54:09 Skye Fitzpatrick: @Kevin Congratulations Good Luck travel safe

01:54:38 Peter T:

Agenda item ID: 8524 Date: 2020-05-31 21:39:42

Agenda item: FinCoM budget approval request to cover expenses up until 30 June 2020

Agenda details: FinCom is responsible for administering financial and bookkeeping processes on behalf of DTE. FinCoM on monthly basis downloads bank transactions and requests DTE cardholders to submit their expense receipts to match each debit. FinCoM utilises Upwork (outsourced bookkeeping) to process receipts, via a Dropbox linked to Google Spreadsheets (GSheet). Each transaction is coded to a Chart of Accounts. Financial data and receipts from GSheets is uploaded to Xero accounting software by our bookkeeper at â€˜Little Big Numbersâ€™™. This application is for funds to continue these â€˜business as usualâ€™™ tasks until the end of the current financial year on 30 June 2020.

Motion: That FinCoM be approved a budget of \$2,657.00 as per DTE Budget Application to cover actual and estimated financial, receipt and bookkeeper processing costs until the end of this financial year on 30 June

01:56:04 Denise: Thanks Melody

01:58:13 Denise: 47% still to process for 19/20 tax year ??

01:58:30 Peter T: 47% of receipts to 3 or 4 members?

01:58:49 Peter T: Is fincom still waiting for them?

01:58:56 Sueâ€™s iPad: hands, hands, handsðŸ™¸~#ðŸ™¸~#ðŸ™¸~#

01:59:19 Denise: \$3252

01:59:38 Denise: American dollars

01:59:54 Denise: the \$3252 is Au :)

01:59:59 Peter T: total is 3252

02:00:11 Denise: Yup

02:00:37 Peter T: Why do we go off shore with this when I have recommended a book keeper who has decades of confest experiance

02:00:51 Peter T: Matty falafel sister

02:01:07 Melody Braithwaite: Motion: That FinCoM be approved a budget of \$3252.00 as per DTE Budget Application to cover actual and estimated financial, receipt and bookkeeper processing costs until the end of this financial year on 30 June 2020, using Dropbox (\$132 monthly subscription), Upwork (\$1525) and Big Little Numbers bookkeeping services (\$1000).  
02:01:10 Peter T: She is a book keeper, single mother, and would love some extra work  
02:01:18 Peter T: Bloody terrible  
02:03:16 Peter T: You can get someone here!  
02:04:17 Peter T: Why mention my name?  
02:04:45 Peter T: lol. You have yet to explain this obsession with receipts  
02:06:17 Peter T:

It was a personal attack.

02:06:43 Denise: Yes. I thought so. But it's been pointed out. Hopefully won't happen again.

02:07:09 Peter T:

Number of registered attendess: 18

Tonights OC Meeting Attendance List.

Aaron Shipperlee, Coral Larke, Denise Banville, Elisa Brock, Jack Wells, Jenni Tarr , John Magor, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Melody Braithwaite, Peter Tippett, Robin MacPherson , Scouse , Skye Fitzpatrick , Susie Helson, Mark Helson, Andrew Wilkinson, Trevor Smith,

Registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings:

Aaron Shipperlee (3) Andrew Wilkinson (3) Caryn Kettle (4) Coral Larke (3) Darrylle Ryan (3) David Cruise (4) Elisa Brock (5) Jack Wells (4) John Magor (4) John Reid (3) Kathy Ernst (5) Lindy Hunt (5) Malcolm Matthews (3) Mark Helson (4) Matt English (4) Melody Braithwaite (3) Peter Tippett (5) Robin MacPherson (3) Skye fitzPatrick (4) Suzie Helson (3) Tania Morsman (3) Trevor Pitt (5) Trevor Smith (3)

02:10:45 Peter T: That was easy

02:10:53 Denise: 10 for 1 against 6 abstain

02:10:55 Denise: PBM

02:11:00 Peter T: That's my count as well

02:12:14 Denise: Whats that got to do with the motions ??

02:12:15 Peter T: Mute him

02:12:28 Scouse 1619: I volunteer to Chair next OC

02:12:33 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8525 Date: 2020-06-01 10:02:44

Agenda item: Survey Gizmo

Agenda details: I have sent an email to OC with questions about Survey Gizmo

Motion: That the OC writes to Troy Reid (facilitator of ICT and holder of the ICT budget) requesting answers to the questions listed in the email sent by Kathy Ernst to OC, pending a motion at the next OC meeting to cancel our SurveyGizmo subscription.

Item by: Kathy Ernst

02:14:07 Denise: \$5000 per year. Is it used at all ??

02:14:17 Scouse 1619: Never

02:14:35 Peter T: Who has access to use it?

02:14:45 Scouse 1619: Troy only  
02:15:11 Denise: Or objections ??  
02:15:46 Denise: Agreed Sue  
02:15:56 Peter T: Kathy will you write the letter/email?  
02:16:26 Denise: :)  
02:16:34 Denise: Another quick one !!  
02:17:36 Peter T: Thanks John  
02:19:31 John: Lol!  
02:19:34 Sue's iPad: hands hands~  
02:20:22 Peter T: TR last registration on data.dte 2020-05-07 20:50:55  
02:21:25 Denise: Last meeting attended ??  
02:21:39 Denise: On 7/5  
02:22:10 Peter T: Agenda item ID: 8527 Date: 2020-06-01 18:54:09  
Agenda item: Woorooma caretakers

Agenda details: That the OC formally recognise the members who chose to stay onsite following their eviction order delivered by 2 members of the Board. The members onsite were handed a letter of notice showing a motion from the Board of Directors instructing us to leave site within 2 days ( notice attached). This motion was acted without the consultation or input of all directors and to the best of our ability cannot find any minutes of this Board meeting. The members who have chosen to stay onsite have been actively engaged in various activities including site clean up, weed eradication, slashing, creating new vegetables gardens, water works and general maintenance of the property.

Motion: That the OC committee formally recognises our work efforts here retrospectively from the 22nd March 2020 as either a recognised working bee or as caretakers of Woorooma property.

Item by: Susie Helston

02:24:17 Peter T: I don't think we can/should do this... retrospectively

02:26:09 Peter T: Going forward I don't see a problem but retrospectively doesn't feel good.

02:26:24 Peter T: Also pointless

02:29:46 Denise: i have to drop out of conversation for a while

02:34:55 Elisa Brock: Great idea Aaron

02:35:02 Peter T: It would be great if this could be reworded.

I like "Site crew" Aaron.

02:35:41 Denise: I think the work should be acknowledged

02:37:19 Peter T: 2020-05-30 19:48:37 OC Access to site June 2020 long weekend

2020-04-30 11:47:23 OC Gas bottles and fuel on site to be contained safely.

2020-04-30 11:47:02 OC Gas bottles and fuel on site to be contained safely.

2020-03-26 08:35:37 OC Use of Cameras on site

2020-03-22 21:15:22 OC on site discussion

02:38:17 Aaron Shipperlee: I think they should write a ~progress report~ for the works and the OC can receive, accept or not accept the report. That is acknowledgement in and of itself. Giving other labels is problematic.

02:38:32 Peter T: 30/4

9 Fuel Budget (\$1000) for Wooroomah Weed Eradication Program



Agenda item ID: 8307 Item by: Tania Morsman

Details/Discussion:

â€¢ Recent earth works have spread spiny weed seed across the site

â€¢ Andrew, Jack and Trevor to avoid using herbicide or chemicals propose use tractor pulling equipment (e.g. mower and rotary hoe) to remove

â€¢ Fuel usage is esHmate only due to lack of accurate gauge on tractor, and Hme needed to complete due to weather - could take 2 weeks

â€¢ Balance of fuel will be stored for future use at working bees

Mo5on: That the applica5on for a Fuel Budget for \$1,000.00 for Wooroomah be approved and put onto Andrew Wilsons DTE debit card.

Moved by

Mark Helson

Seconded by

Trevor Smith

Mo: on PBC

02:39:02 Aaron Shipperlee: If itâ€™s not a working bee - then what is it?

02:40:28 Lindy Hunt: that was sorted when the o.c. overrode the directors letter

02:40:46 Elisa Brock: @ Aaron. I agree - Site Crew should send OC a report, send pics. OC can accept report and thank crew for their work.

02:40:50 Kathy Ernst: Motion: That the OC committee formally recognises the k efforts of those currently at Warooma and recognises them as onsite working crew.

02:42:20 Peter T: 24/3

Eviction of setup crew Item 7521

Statement by Tania & rest of setup crew was read out to the meeting.

Statement attached at end of minutes.

9:04pm chair ceded to Craig Newcombe

Discussion of board resolution to order all off site by Tuesday 24-03-2020, and the manner

of its delivery by directors to those on site.

10:34 chair ceded to Skye Fitzpatrick

Motion: that the OC does not accept the decision of the directors to evict current members

from the site until the members themselves deem it safe and viable for them to leave.

Moved

Emma Bennett

Seconded

Jenni Tarr

Meeting time

expired before a

vote could be taken.

02:43:09 Peter T:

From Kathy Ernst to Everyone: 10:01 PM

Motion: That the OC committee formally recognises the k efforts of those currently at Warooma and recognises them as onsite working crew.

02:43:53 Peter T: Not caretakers please. Not retrospective. I like Site crew, or site coordinators.

02:44:44 Aaron Shipperlee: Whereâ€™s the written report of the site activities to accept?

02:45:26 Peter T: Report would be done after work is complete wouldn't it Aaron?  
02:45:41 Sue's iPad: ðŸ¥µ  
02:45:59 Aaron Shipperlee: A Progress report then  
02:46:03 Melody Braithwaite: Who seconded?  
02:46:22 Peter T: Coral seconded I think Melody  
02:46:42 Peter T: Is this the motion

From Kathy Ernst to Everyone: 10:01 PM

Motion: That the OC committee formally recognises the k efforts of those currently at Warooma and recognises them as onsite working crew.

02:47:07 Peter T: I am happy with this.  
02:47:35 Denise: :)  
02:48:00 A Human: brb  
02:48:35 Sue's iPad: thank you all from our Woorooma FAMILY âœ“  
02:49:03 Denise: Sorry I missed that agenda item. Good on you guys on site. Thank you for all your work.  
02:49:06 Sue's iPad: totally agree Peter so confusing  
02:49:27 Lindy Hunt: thanks for all the work you guys are doing í ½í²œ  
02:49:28 Denise: I like the email alerts. It notifies me that there is a new item.  
02:49:52 Denise: Active 2  
02:49:55 Denise: I am  
02:51:03 Scouse 1619: Yes and we need Active to remain  
02:52:00 Peter T: Thanks Denise  
02:52:32 Peter T: That can be done John  
02:52:43 Denise: Good idea John  
02:52:46 Elisa Brock: putting my hand up  
02:53:11 A Human: back  
02:53:50 Denise: yes. I like it too.  
02:54:33 Denise: add email rather than phone number ??  
02:55:47 Denise: Yes. Equal access and equal control is GREAT.  
02:56:11 Denise: So, you are reminding us to keep an eye on the agenda list.  
02:57:42 Peter T: John  
ALT Tab  
To toggle between zoom and browser.  
02:58:08 Peter T:

Nothing gets deleted Scouse. It all stays there.

02:58:34 A Human:  
[https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aMX\\_q26pXTMsa0EkSQ61LUgh-INJDN428r7YLDZWb5Y/edit#gid=1800123288](https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aMX_q26pXTMsa0EkSQ61LUgh-INJDN428r7YLDZWb5Y/edit#gid=1800123288)  
02:58:39 A Human: tab agebdaitems  
02:58:57 John: Yep, very familiar with that, but parts of zoom stay on top.  
03:00:09 Peter T: Thanks everybody.  
03:00:55 Denise: And - what was the legal advice regarding spending the OC money ??  
03:00:57 Sue's iPad: best meeting I have attended thank you all ðŸ•  
03:01:48 Peter T: Things are getting better!  
03:02:20 Sue's iPad: ðŸ~ ,ðŸ~ ,ðŸ^  
03:02:55 Aaron Shipperlee: Iâ€™m done. Gâ€™night  
03:03:03 A Human: thankyou  
03:03:38 Melody Braithwaite: Thursday 18 June 2020 Chair Volunteer: Scouse

1619

03:04:02 Scouse 1619: Thank you Melody

03:04:21 Scouse 1619: I have chaired before

03:04:46 Denise: Thank you to our host AND thanks to Sue for keeping on the hands up/ down

03:05:08 Sue's iPad: cheers Denise,

## PART TWO

03:07:04 Elisa Brock: Now recording.

03:07:41 Peter T:

Could I ask people to read rule 33

<http://data.dte.org.au/rules/search/search.php?query=Standing+Orders+of+meetings+and+the+powers+and+responsibilities+of+the+Chairperson>

03:08:44 Peter T:

I agree. If we are going to do this do it right.

Next OC 18/6 but we could schedule one earlier

03:09:00 Skye Fitzpatrick: Sorry Folk I can't stay for this. it's too late Bring this to next meeting when people are fresh

03:09:20 Denise: Night skye

03:09:37 Denise: Outstanding accounts

03:09:53 Skye Fitzpatrick: Goodnight Friends

03:09:56 Denise: Night

03:10:34 John: Next scheduled OC is 2.5 weeks away.